
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

23rd May 2025 
CSh/SSn 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 10 mock exams information evening, taking place 
on Thursday 12th June from 5:00 to 6:00 pm in the main hall. 
 
This event is designed to give you valuable insight into the purpose and structure of the 
Year 10 mock exams. These exams play a key role in preparing pupils for their final 
GCSEs by allowing them to experience formal assessments in exam conditions. They also 
give staff and pupils a clear picture of current progress and help inform targeted support 
moving forward. 
 
During the evening, we will cover: 
 
• The purpose of mock exams in Year 10 and how they help prepare pupils for Year 11 

• How the school uses mock exam data to support pupil learning and progress 

• Practical ways pupils can prepare effectively for their exams 

• The range of support the school will offer in the lead-up to and during the mock exam 

period 

A highlight of the evening will be our "Revise With Us" session - an interactive workshop 
where pupils and their parents/carers can work together on revision strategies led by our 
teaching staff. This hands-on session is a fantastic opportunity to explore a range of 
revision techniques and learn how you can best support your child’s learning at home. 
 
We strongly encourage all Year 10 pupils to attend with a parent or carer. Your involvement 
can make a big difference in helping your child feel confident and supported as they 
approach this important milestone in their education. 
 
Please indicate your intention of attending by completing this form. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr C Shirley 
Director of Science 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
Mrs E Jedrzejewski  
Year 10 Pastoral Lead 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/hymcZWknBN

